

March 23, 2018

Dear Mr. Hall,

Thank you for your most recent update on your chapter's awarded project! I'm delighted to hear the Rogue Valley Harmonizer's hard work combined with the support provided through our grant made the "Treble Festival" a great success! The fact that you had more kids at your event than expected is certainly an enviable outcome. We would like to thank you for the time and effort your chapter dedicated to stewarding those funds in a way that fully supports our Mission and Vision.

We value the outstanding work and impact that your chapter has made on schools in the Medford, OR area. Your chapter is a great example of the way barbershop can serve as not only a boon to the music programs, but to the community's unmet needs as well. By supporting local educators in your area through donations of time, equipment, and money your chapter has eased the financial burdens and time constraints that take away from choral and music education. The dedication your chapter has shown in continuing and expanding this work over many years shows not only your love of community, but passion for the barbershop artform. We are beyond grateful to have such committed volunteers like you and the rest of the Harmonizers. I hope you continue to update us on your community involvement and outreach efforts toward keeping the whole world singing!

Cheers.

Marty Monson

CEO of the Barbershop Harmony Society